
 

     
     

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

    
   

   
 

    
      

    
 

 
      

   
   

     
   

 
     

  
        

 
 

  
 

 
 

 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern, 

I would like to take this opportunity to write a letter of recommendation for Atlanta Vision Cataract & 
Laser Center. Located in Atlanta, Georgia, Atlanta Vision Cataract & Laser Center provides a 
comprehensive range of eye care services to its patients. 

From LASIK and PRK laser vision correction to cataract surgery, glaucoma treatment, and comprehensive 
eye exams, Atlanta Vision Cataract & Laser Center offers tailored solutions to meet the unique needs of 
each patient. It utilizes state-of-the-art technology and techniques and is dedicated to staying abreast of 
advancements in the field. 

At Atlanta Vision Cataract & Laser Center, there is an amazing team standing behind it. From highly 
skilled surgeons with years of experience to compassionate and knowledgeable professionals who guide 
patients through their treatment journey, each one demonstrates a commitment to excellence and 
patient-centered care. Their collective expertise and collaborative approach contribute significantly to 
the positive reputation of Atlanta Vision Cataract & Laser Center within the community. 

I highly recommend Atlanta Vision Cataract & Laser Center to anyone in need of exceptional eye care 
services. Its commitment to delivering personalized and effective treatments, coupled with the expertise 
and professionalism displayed by its team, makes it a trusted choice for vision correction and eye care 
needs. 

Sincerely, 

Walt Frazier 
Business Optimization Specialist 
Schooley Mitchell 

6849 Glenlake Pkwy, NE #E, Atlanta, Georgia 30328 http://www.schooleymitchell.com/wfrazier 
Main 470-568-2316 Email  walt.frazier@schooleymitchell.com 
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